
 

 

 

 

 

Trustees of the Trust Funds 

Meeting March 7, 2017 

 

 

Those present: Susan Weeks, Peter Sluski, Chris Sawyer 

 

 

At 7:27 p.m. Chairman Weeks opened meeting.  Prior meeting minutes were approved. 

 

Chairman Weeks reported several scholarship applications have been received. 

 

Peter reported on his project regarding perpetual care matching with the MS9 and lot 

owners.  He has found several discrepancies and will be following up with Diane to try 

to reconcile these. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:09 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the trustees,  

Chris Sawyer 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 


